
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club 
Board of Directors Meeting, March 25, 2015 

 
Board of Directors: 
President, Richard Sochon N1OV                         Secretary, Dennis Russell K9VFU                         
Treasure, Michael Friolet AG3K  
Program Director, Bill Adkins W4KMA 
 
Rick opened the meeting at 1:00 PM 
 
Guests – Richard Wiczalkowski 
 
Treasurer Report – Michael reported club membership at 66 and $2,977.56 
 
Rick reviewed the agenda for next week’s April 1, Wednesday 2 PM  Florida Room meeting. 
Presentation on Slow Scan TV by Bill Barron, W1WAB.   
 
Bill Adkins mentioned future programs being worked on. 
         Sheriff Dept   
         Solar System 
 
Mass Casualty Drill is Thursday March 26. 
Denny Eilers and Bill Barron met with Lauren Labadour at South Bay Hospital.  Damaged 
radio connector was repaired.  Hospital team will meet with Denny at South Bay around 8 
AM March 26.  Message will be sent from Radio Club Station to EOC about 9 AM showing 
availability of club station. 
 
Room Reservation 
Dennis needs to send form to CA after April 1 asking for Florida Room on first 
Wednesday’s from 2 to 4 PM.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 1:20 PM 
Dennis Russell, Secretary 
 


